From: Cara A. Higgins

Sent: Tuesday, April 07, 2015 2:27 PM

To: 'csmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov'; 'kbond@cityofkeywest-fl.gov'
Cc: Christine Gorman

Subject: FW: 723 Olivia Street

Importance: High

Hi Cheryl-

Please pull the Easement Agreement for 723 Olivia Street from the agenda for tonight. | have spoken
with Patrick in the Planning Department and informed him that we are withdrawing our application. If
you have any questions please give me a call.

Thank you-
Cara

H i

608 Whitehead Street

Key West, Florida 33040
(305) 294-4585 (Telephone)
(305) 294-7822 (Facsimile)



